
DRESS CODE 
FCS Code of Conduct Rule I.13a (page 16) 

Dress and Grooming (Responsibility and Respect) 

Students in the school system are expected to dress and groom themselves to reflect neatness, cleanliness, 

and safety. All students shall dress appropriately not to disrupt or interfere with the educational program or 

the school's orderly operation. Examples of inappropriate dress and grooming include lack of cleanliness in 

person or dress; shoe lessness; "short-short" clothing; bare midriffs, "see-through" clothing or apparel which 

designates gangs or similar organizations or any dress that is disruptive to the educational process. Designated 

dress involving school activities approved by the principal shall be acceptable. The principal or other duly 

authorized school official shall determine whether any mode of dress or grooming results in a violation of the 

spirit and/or the intent of this rule. 

Autrey Mill Middle School Dress Code: 

1. Private body parts must be covered. 

2. No bare midriffs. 

3. Undergarments must be covered. 

4. Hoods must stay off head. 

5. No hats or head coverings (exception for Hijab and other exceptions). 

6. No sunglasses (unless medically prescribed). 

7. Costumes are not permitted, unless specified by the school. 

8. Onesies and silk pajamas are not permitted. 

9. Messages, graphics, and pictures of/or promoting drugs/alcohol, violence, weapons, sexual content, hate, 

or anything that the administration deems inappropriate are not permitted. 

10. Shoes should be safe and appropriate for school.  

*Note: all language and graphics on clothing and personal items should be inclusive and kind. 

Students and parents are expected to honor the dress code so that valuable school time is not spent examining 

student attire to determine appropriateness. If a student is determined to be violating the dress code, they will 

be given a PE uniform to wear for the rest of the day and possible disciplinary action for repeated dress code 

violations. 

Dress Code Procedures  
- If a student is out of dress code, they will be sent to the ISS room (A150) and will change into a 

provided PE uniform.  
- Students will leave their clothes and will get them back at the end of the day when they change back 

into their original clothes.  They will return the PE clothes to the ISS teacher.  
- ISS teacher will email teachers letting them know of the violation. 
- Parents will receive an email notification with a description of the violation. 
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